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May 1, 2020
Product Change Notice — OneControl Unity Board Connectivity

Dear Valued Customer:

Please be advised that, in keeping with our vision of a unified user experience across our OneControl mobile and
OneControl Touch Panel (OCTP) products, our Electronics Division, IDS, will be making a change to the Unity Board. In
lieu of one device that can be connected via bluetooth the Unity Board will allow up to 3 devices to be connected at the
same time. The changes are discussed below:

Pricing and the LCI part number will remain the same. It is our intention to make the above-described transition on a
running change basis starting on or around 05/01/20. In the meantime, please contact your LCl sales representative if
you have any questions or concerns related to the above-described information. We appreciate your business and thank
you in advance for your time and attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Zach Inbody

Sales Engineer
574-596-0040
Lippert Technologies
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Frequently Asked Questions:

1. Is the original part still available for purchase? No. The upgrades identified above will occur on a running change
basis. The old versions will be obsoleted at that time.

2. Is the new part interchangeable with the previous version of the part? Yes.

3. Will a new part number be required? No, the customer part number will not change.

4, Does the customer need to replace inventory? No. The change will be made on a running basis on or around

05/01/20.



